
Kentucky Public Service Commission 

211 Sower Boulevard 

Frankfort, KY 40801 

September 21, 2018 

To whom it may concern: 

RECEIVED 
SEP 2 7 2018 

PUBLIC SERVICE 
COMMISSION 

This letter is to respectfully apply for one of the vacant commissioner's positions of the South 

641 Water District Board. 

I have been serving on the South 641 Water Board since January of 2007 when I was appointed 

to fill a vacancy. While serving on the board, I have served as treasurer and secretary. Under 

my leadership the South 641 Water District has made many improvements in how we conduct 

business, including saving the district thousands of dollars by bringing our accounting in-house 

and helping to lower employee turnover. I was on the board when we made improvements to 

our sewer system through a Community Development Block Grant. Additionally I have been 

the driving force along with our administrator in making sure that we have a viable short-term 

and long-term Capital Improvement Plan in place. 

I have completed the requirements regarding commissioner training. I serve at the will of the 

residents of the district and I am not compensated for my service. I truly believe that this 

makes me a better commissioner. To the best of my knowledge I have not missed a single 

quarterly board meeting since I became a commissioner. 

I am very familiar with the laws and regulations that govern water districts as well as laws that 

regulate appointed boards in general, including Open Meetings Laws. I have worked to become 

informed on the processes a Water District must follow in regards to rate increases, publishing 

tariffs and notifying customers on various things. I am also very well versed in the annual 

report that must be filed with the PSC and am knowledgeable in the regulations that govern 

water boards in respect to being classified as a SPGE. 

I have faithfully served the residents served by the South 641 Water District and would like to 

continue doing so. I would appreciate if you would re-appointment me. 
( 

Sincerely, 

fl~ ~--J 
Nancy Mieure 

nancym @apex.net 

270-492-6477 

P.O. Box 58 

Hazel, KY 42049 




